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Industry – Academia Working Group 

 
“A Roadmap for Industry-Academia collaboration towards sustainability” 

 
 

Rome, 17/09/2010 
 
 

Dear Colleague,  
 

We are delighted to invite you to take part in the Workshop entitled “A Roadmap for 
Industry-Academia collaboration towards sustainability” that will be held at the 
UN headquarters in New York the 5th of October 2010. The event will be a 
continuation of the second International Conference on Sustainability Science 
(www.icss2010.net). 
 
The goal of this Workshop is to foster the collaboration started during ICSS 2010 
between industry and academia, by involving relevant industries of three continents, 
Europe, America and Asia. Sapienza University of Rome together with Arizona State 
University and University of Tokyo are the leading Institution in the process of 
structuring Sustainability Science. 
 
For more details, please kindly take a look at the draft program and presentation of the 
Workshop we send you together with the invitation.  If you would accept our invitation 
and for any additional information, please reply to nicola.silvestri@uniroma1.it    
 
We truly hope you will accept our invitation and look forwards to seeing you in New 
York. 
 
Yours Sincerely 

 
 
 
    
         
 
 

 

 
 

Prof. Fabio Orecchini  
 
Chairman - Panel “Industry and Academia 
for a transition towards sustainability”  
Sapienza University of Rome  
 

 

Prof. Vincenzo Naso   
   
ICSS 2010 Chairman 
Sapienza University of Rome  

                          


